
April 19, 2012 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Ruth E. McBurney 
Executive Director 
Conference of Radiation Control 
 Program Directors, Inc. 
1030 Burlington Lane, Suite 4B 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
 
Dear Ms. McBurney: 
 
In your letter dated March 26, 2012, you requested that the Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
(NRC) provide federal concurrence for APart Z@ to the Suggested State Regulations for Control 
of Radiation, AMedical Credentialing”. 
 
We believe these regulatory requirements are important, however, given that APart Z@ is outside 
of NRC=s regulatory authority, we did not conduct a review of the final regulation.  As is our 
practice, NRC does not provide federal concurrence on Suggested State Regulations which are 
not within NRC regulatory jurisdiction.  If you have any questions, please contact Kathleen 
Schneider, State Regulation Review Coordinator at 301-415-2320 
(kathleen.schneider@nrc.gov). 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
      /RA P.J. Henderson for/ 
 

Brian J. McDermott, Director 
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements 
Office of Federal and State Materials  
  and Environmental Management Programs 

 
cc: Bruce Hirschler, OED, CRCPD 

 
  




